Community Relations Committee

"CRC"

Meeting Notes

June 26, 2012

The CRC meeting was held June 26, in the sales office. Those members present were Carol, Nancy, Jan, and Billie. The meeting notes were reviewed from the May meeting.

Unfinished Business

The Hurricane/Severe Storm Seminar will be held on June 30 in the ballroom. A few of our committee members attended the City of Pearland's hurricane/storm program , which proved to be of help in organizing Bellavita's upcoming program for 2012.

Our guest speaker will be Patrick Blood from the National Weather Service in League City. We will also have vendors from Home Depot and Radio Shack, along with ten \$15 gift certificates from Home Depot for our door prizes.

Refreshments along with coffee and water will be served.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Billie Velazquez